Windham Recreation Committee Meeting
February 19, 2009

Members Present: Scott Mueller, Dennis Senibaldi, Chris O’Neil, Lynn Goldman,
Barry Goldman, Glen Yergeau, Bill Brennan, Mags Adamcheck. Also present;
Recreation Coordinator Cheryl Haas and Selectman Liasion Bruce Breton.

Members Excused: Carl DiPaolo, Michele Langlois, Ralph Valentine.

Scott Mueller called the meeting to order at 7:38 pm.
Mags Manning will be sitting in for Michele Langlois; Bill Brennan for Ralph Valentine.

Minutes:
Bill Brennan made a motion to approve the minutes of October 16, 2008; Glen Yergeau
seconded; the motion carried 5-0.

The minutes of November 20, 2008 have been tabled until the next meeting because they
are incomplete.

Old Business:

Skate Park Proposal:

There was discussion on the draft of the skate park proposal. Scott and Cheryl will be
presenting it at the Board of Selectmen meeting on March 9, 2009.

Recreation Award 2008

Barry Goldman made a motion to nominate Dennis Senibaldi for the 2008 Recreation
Award; Bill Brennan seconded; the motion carried 5-0. Mr. Senibaldi thanked all of the
Committee for their support.

Cheryl Haas noted that on March 9™, the Girl Scouts will be receiving an award.

Spruce Pond
Dennis updated the Committee on Spruce Pond. Everything is on track right now. He
will be attending a Windham Soccer Association meeting in the near future.

Bob Bigelow Presentation

Cheryl will be contacting the sports organizations to confirm the amount of money they
are able to give towards this speaking event. Windham Baseball is strongly encouraging
their coaches to attend. The event will be in late March at one of the school gyms.

New Business:

2009 Programs:

Cheryl Haas noted that the Easter Egg Hunt is Saturday, April 4. The Boy Scouts will
be stuffing the eggs on April 2" and will be helping on the day of the event. Cheryl Haas
has secured the Easter Bunny as well.




Tree Donation:
The Windham MOMS Club is interested in donating a tree for Earth Day to one of the
Town Parks. Cheryl Haas will follow-up with them on the type and size.

Barry Goldman made a motion to adjourn at 8:50 pm; Glen Yergeau seconded; the
motion carried 5-0.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 19, 2009.

Respectfully Submitted:

Cheryl S. Haas
Recreation Coordinator



